April 27, 2017

South Huron Council
322 Main Street south
Exeter, ON

NOM 156

Mayor and Members of South Huron Council,

As a member of the community I am bringing forward a request to Council
that a resident (who wishes to remain anonymous at this time) would like to
donate a floating fountain to the Municipality to be placed in McNaughton
Park.

In order to move forward with the project, confirmation from Counclil is
needed for the following:

o Council approval to proceed
» Council will cover the hydro costs
e Staff be able to take in and out the fountain in the spring and fall.

I have already spoken to the conservation authority and they do not have an
issue and advise that the decision is up to the Municipality.

Please consider this request.

Respectfully,

John Stephens

19 Riverside Drive
Exeter, ON

NOM 1S3




